
Minutes of Hebron Space Committee April 12, 2021 

6:40 Rollcall  

Present in person at the Academy Building were Michael Riess, Audrey Johnson, Bob Brooks, Ivan 

Quinchia, Roger Larochelle, and Paul Hazelton. 

John Hilson was on the phone. 

The zoom call was not working due to lack on internet. 

A motion was made and accepted to approve the minutes of the previous meeting with the modification 

to note that Bob Brooks was not in attendance. 

There was a discussion about the survey template. After extensive discussion it was modified. John was 

going to rework it and it was agreed that it would be sent out to all who were at the meeting for final 

approval.  Any comments needed to be submitted to Audrey no later than April 23. 

We also discussed the pros and cons of what the results could be. 

We discussed the warrant of $5,000.00 for the future construction of a Library. 

We talked about the email and info sent by the library trustees and their work. Roger’s daughter is a 

librarian in Springfield, Mass and would be a valuable resource going forward with design. 

We talked about the possible use of a construction manager at some point.  

We talked about the direction of this committee and that we will ultimately report to the select board.  

We discussed that, at some point, there will be a new building committee for construction and the 

Committee will be moving on to address other town space needs. It was noted that there should be 

some people from the Committee on the building committee for continuity.  

It was decided the next meeting of the Committee will be June 7th and we will keep our meetings the 

first Mondays of the month. 

7:45 Voted to adjourn.  

Submitted by Michael Riess 

 

 


